
Student code of conduct Google Classroom live stream 

Google Classroom (GC) live stream is an excellent opportunity to aid positive 

interaction between students and their teacher centred on knowledge acquisition and 

reinforcement.  

Teachers will inform their class of when they will be available for a 'live stream' 30 

minute session.  Ideally, students would be doing the lesson from home whilst 

simultaneously asking the questions to the teacher about the lesson.  Alternatively, 

teachers could set aside a time at a different time of the week where they could be 

available.   

The following ‘live stream code of conduct’ sets out the school’s clear expectations 

on students’ conduct when using GC live stream. It is important students read this 

code of conduct carefully to understand how they should conduct themselves when 

interacting with their teachers. Misuse of GC live stream will not be tolerated and is a 

breach of this code of conduct resulting in future interaction through GC live stream 

being withdrawn. 

GC live stream will only be available at the times set out by teachers. Teachers will 

turn on ‘students can post and comment’ prior to their GC live stream. On its 

conclusion teachers will turn off ‘students can post and comment’, enabling ‘only 

teachers can post or comment’. 

The facility for students to make contact and interact with their teachers through GC 

live stream is both a positive experience and, importantly, a valuable means to ask 

questions, dispel misconceptions and reinforce their knowledge and understanding, 

therefore if used appropriately a rewarding experience for students. 

Code of conduct: 

 Students must only use GC live stream to post appropriate comments 

relevant to their teachers’ voiceover/visualiser presentation or issued work. 

 Inappropriate comments relate to anything that is not directly related to the 

subject topic, for example attempts by students to communicate with one 

another, irrelevant comments not directly associated to the subject nor 

directed to the teacher, comments of a ‘social’ basis typically communicated 

from one student to another and inappropriate comments and language which 

may cause offence. 

 Students’ comments which are not relevant to the subject matter will be 

immediately responded to by the teacher. Students will be removed from the 

live stream and the live stream may be terminated. 

 Students who misuse GC live stream may be banned from future 

participation, with subject leader, progress leader and parents and carers 

informed. 

This code of conduct will take effect from Monday 29th June 2020. 
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